Pleasantville Public Schools

Dr. Christiana Otuwa Assistant Superintendent of Schools



(609) 383-6800 Ext: 2387 Fax: (609) 677-8108

April 19, 2021

Dear Boys Volleyball Players and Families,

On April 19, 2021, the Pleasantville Public School District administrative team was notified of two Boys Volleyball players positive test results for COVID-19. We are unable to identify the affected players due to confidentiality requirements and have instituted a full ten-day quarantine for all Boys Volleyball Players and staff. The Atlantic County Department of Health will reach out to any player who has been identified as being in close contact with the affected individuals (defined as within six feet for a prolonged period of time (even with a mask on) or direct contact with infectious secretions of a COVID-19 case (e.g. sneezed on).

To ensure your health and safety, we have taken steps to properly ensure the safety of all players and staff in accordance with recommendations from the U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and the Atlantic County Department of Health. We encourage you to continue to practice social distancing, good hand sanitation, and monitor yourselves and your family for COVID-19 symptoms such as fever, cough, and shortness of breath. Symptoms of COVID-19 can appear 2-14 days after exposure. Please consult with your health care provider if symptoms develop. Thank you for your patience, understanding, and commitment as we work together to promote the health and well-being of our school community. Please take care of yourselves, your family, and each other. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact my office.

Sincerely,

Dr. Christiana Otuwa, Assistant Superintendent Pleasantville Public Schools

801 Mill Road

Pleasantville, New Jersey 08232

(609)383-6800 ext. 2387 (p)

(609)383-1902 (f)